Dear Parents,

It is time for our fall annual fundraiser.  This year we are partnering with the Booster Club, to sell BBQ tickets to try to meet our goal.  
Donations will be greatly appreciated.  If you would like to make a donation, please write the check to First Assembly and note GCA.  The business office will write a check to GCA and you will receive credit for your tax purposes.

We need volunteers to serve that day.  If you would like to help few hours on October 7, please contact the school office.  Also, if you would be willing to bake or purchase some cookies, please contact the school office for more information.

In conclusion, this project provides necessary funds with the added benefit of some good eating. I want to thank you in advance for your help.  It amazes me how each year the parents and those people connected to the school rise up in support of the children of this school.

In Christ,

Mike Pendleton, Principal

We are asking each family to sell the 4 tickets or make a donation to GCA.

Tickets are $8.00 each

Money or tickets to be returned to teachers by Friday, September 23, 2016
Please fill out the form below and return it to school by Friday, September 9.  All students who return the form by Friday, September 9 will receive a coupon for a free dress down day.
Student’s name________________________________________________

Teacher’s name________________________________________________

________Yes, please send home 4 tickets.

________Yes, please send home 4 tickets PLUS __________extra tickets.

________I am planning to make a donation of ____________.

________No, I will not be able to sell any tickets nor give a donation.

Griffin Christian Athletic Association BBQ Fundraiser

Friday, October 7, 2016
12:00 pm to 7:00 pm

BBQ Pork Dinner - $8.00

(Does not include drink.)

Drive-through, eat in, or pick up (the gym)

Griffin Christian 
2000 W. McIntosh Road, Griffin, GA

